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Comments: Please do not expand beyond the current borders of the Targhee Ski resort, but rather contain new

development to within the resort's existing area. I am very concerned about the impacts to the Whitebark pines

as well as to the surrounding backcountry and natural habitats. It is so important we preserve the planet's

remaining wild places. There is so much pressure to develop in so many places; and while there may be desire

to expand Targhee beyond its current boundaries, it is not necessary. Thank you very much for the opportunity to

comment and for your consideration of this very important matter, 


